
  

Japan Society of Clinical Oncology 

Dr. Takayuki Yoshino, President 

 
RE: SUPPORT AND COLLABORATION FOR THE 11TH ASIA-PACIFIC 
GASTROENTEROLOGY CANCER SUMMIT 2024 IN TANDEM WITH THE BIOMARKERS 
& PRECISION ONCOLOGY FORUM 

Greetings on behalf of the APGCS Organizing Committee! 
 
We are delighted to announce that the 11th Edition of Asia-Pacific Gastroenterology 
Cancer Summit in tandem with the Biomarkers & Precision Oncology Forum is going 
to be held on 29th until 31st of August, 2024 at Academia, Singapore! 

Conference Details: 
BPOF Dates: 29th August, 2024 
APGCS Dates: 30th and 31st August, 2024 
Location: Academia, Singapore 
Website: https://apgcs.com  
 

BPOF 2024 will present the latest research data and emerging trends aimed towards 
personalized therapies in cancer care. The conference will have a core focus on 
Precision Oncology and Targeted Therapy in Breast Cancer, GI/GU Cancer, Lung Cancer 
and more. 

 
APGCS 2024, pioneered since 2013 as a Singaporean initiative, has evolved into a 
meticulously curated platform for the exchange of real-world case discussions, 
groundbreaking research, and frontline data in the field of GI Cancer Care. 
 
We write to you in anticipation to collaborate with your esteemed Society for the above-
mentioned events. We would like to propose the below collaboration opportunities 
wherein Japan Society of Clinical Oncology will support through the below activities: 

 Banner/Calendar Listing on website/group page 
 Social media shoutout 
 Flyer Circulation 

 

In return for your valuable support, APGCS is pleased to offer the below partner benefits: 

 2 Complimentary registration passes to Society President or nominated 
member (Registration Fee waiver only) 



  

 
 25% discount off on registration cost to your members 

 
 

 Logo acknowledgement on website as Support Partner 

 
Should you have any queries or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. We eagerly await your positive response and participation in this prestigious 
event. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you at APGCS 2024! 
 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Anjela Bagano 

BPOF-APGCS 2024 Conference Secretariat 

 

 

                                                                  

 
 
 


